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Date March 8, 1991

From Associate Director, LO
subject Regional Medical Programs Conference

To Director, NLM

Dr. John Parascandola described the plans for a one-day conference remembering
the Regional Medical Program. I think that is an excellent idea and fully
support it. As a former head of a Regional Medtcal=Program information

program I hope that you will invite at least one Tibrariansto review some of
the accomplishments of the informatd w*f'nnded‘”ﬁ’fjche RMP. It would
actually be interesting to see what has’ happened to them.

I hope you plan to have a RMP luncheon - chicken. For those of us who were
after lunch or dinner speakers promoting RMP programs, this will bring back

memories! /
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cc: Dr. Parascandola
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